
Ministry of External Affairs
(Administration Division)

***

Jawaharlal Nehru Bhawan
New Delhi

21st December 2019

NOTICE

Reference 04 vacancies for the post of Consultants in PPR Division, 
MEA 

2. It  has been decided that a supplementary examination for 
the benefit of those candidates who were not able to attend the 
examination on 19 December 2019 will be conducted on 26 
December 2019 at Pravasi Bhartiya Kendra from 09.30 onwards. 
Candidates who have already appeared on 19 December 2019 need 
not appear for this examination.  No request for re-examination will 
be entertained.

3. The candidates  who did not attend the examination on 19 
December 2019 are being individually intimated about the 
examination.  In case of any queries, the candidates are requested 
to get in touch with any of the officers in PP&R Division, whose 
details are readily available on www.meatel.nic.in.
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